
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                       12th November 2020 
 

Year 6 and Year 8 - School Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 15th December 2020 
 

Our school Christmas lunch for Year 6 and Year 8 will be served on Tuesday 15th December.  All children 
are most welcome to take Christmas lunch, providing the meal has been ordered in advance.  The price of 
Christmas lunch this year will be £2.50 which includes a Christmas cracker. There will be no charge for 
children in receipt of free school meals. There will be a vegetarian option but no alternative menu. 
 
As the kitchen need to order sufficient food in advance it is important to get an indication of numbers. 
Therefore, could you please order your child’s meal by making payment via ParentPay by no later than 
Friday 4th December. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will be two separate options on ParentPay, one for a traditional meal and one for a vegetarian 
meal. It is important that you select the correct option. 
 
We will assume that all pupils entitled to free school meals will be having a meal unless otherwise 
informed. 
 
Please note, that if a meal has not been ordered through ParentPay your child will need to bring a 
packed lunch with them on Tuesday 15th December as there will be no alternative menu or payment 
options available. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
P J Bowers (Headteacher) 

Roasted Turkey                                      
served with stuffing and cranberry 

sauce 
Pigs in blankets 

Roast and mashed potatoes 
peas, carrots, sprouts (optional) 

and gravy 
OR 

Vegetable Crumble (Vegetarian) 
 

*** 
Christmas Pudding 

Snowman Ice-cream  
Festive Shortbread Biscuit 

 


